
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/1/2010 10:36:05 AM

RedactedTo:

tdp@cpuc.ca.gov (tdp@cpuc.ca.gov)
RedactedCc:

Bcc:
Subject: PUC Press Conference

Terry - Is there a number that Chris Johns, the President of PG&E, can call into regarding the Structure 
Report press conference at the PUC ? I'm thinking it will be done in the courtyard and there won't be a 
live feed. Let me know. Thx.
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